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August 31, 2017 

 

 

 

Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY  12223-1350 

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

The enclosed statement, issued by Kimberly S. Baxter, Regulatory Specialist, is transmitted for 

filing in compliance with the requirements of the State of New York Public Service Commission. 

 

 Statement No. 9 - RDM 

 

PSC No. 3 – GAS 

 

Effective September 1, 2017 

 

The changes are to submit a Revenue Decoupling Mechanism (RDM) surcharge for June 1, 2016 

through May 31, 2017 that will be applied to SC-1 and SC-2 residential and commercial sales 

and transportation customers, effective September 1, 2017 pursuant to General Information Rule 

2.XIII.ii. 
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